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A Message from the Principal… 

Dear Families,  

Happy February!!  February is a short month, but a very busy month.  It has hard to believe that we are almost to 

the end of the 2nd trimester.  Students and teachers are working very hard to get through the content for this 

trimester and prepare for upcoming assessments.  Please be aware that the second trimester ends on February 25 and 

students in TK-6th will take trimester assessments in Reading and Math starting on February 15.  The results of these 

assessments will be shared at the March Parent/Teacher Conferences. 

February also has two school holidays on Monday, February 14 and Monday, February 21st.  Please plan ahead 

for these days off.  Since there is no school on Valentine’s Day, students will not be celebrating in classrooms this year. 

We encourage families to take advantage of the day off to celebrate as a family instead. 

Finally, as we continue to navigate the pandemic and cold/flu season, we ask for your continued patience with our 

COVID mitigation strategies. Our goal is to keep students and staff safe during this challenging time. If your child 

becomes ill or is asked to quarantine, students can stay busy by completing an independent study packet for attendance 

credit.  In addition, students can access AR, i-Ready and Zearn electronically to practice their reading and math skills 

while at home. If you should have any questions about our independent study process, please feel free to contact the 

office. 

Thank you for your continued support!  Have a great month ahead!! 

  

 

  Sincerely,             

                   Ms. Castillo               

               

       

TDAP Vaccination 
Reminder  

for 6th Grade Students 
Just a reminder that all 6th 

grade students are 
required to have the TDAP 
and Varicella vaccination 
in order to attend middle 

school. 
 

Oaks Middle School is 
already requesting records 

of vaccinations. Please 
bring in proof of the 

vaccinations to the school 
nurse as soon as possible.    

 
 
 

 

 

Parent Education Center 
Linda Vista Community Center 

1556 S. Sultana Avenue 
Ontario, CA  91761 

Phone: (909) 418-6715 
www.omsd.net 

New Parent Classes Starting Soon!!  
Schedule will be posted on Dojo. 

 
Session 3 

2/22/2022-4/29/2022 
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Parent Calendar February 2022 

 

SUNDAY MONDAY 
 

TUESDAY 
 

WEDNESDAY THURSDAY 
 

FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  
 
 

1 2 3 4 
P.E. Day 

5 
 
Saturday School 
8:00 to 12:00 
 
 

6 
 
 

7 
 
P.E. Day 
 

8 
 
 
 
1st – 6th grade 
8:00-1:25 

 

9 

 

  

10 
 

 
 

 

11 
 
P.E. Day 

12 
 
 
Soccer 
Tournament @ 
De Anza 

13 14 
NO SCHOOL 
Lincoln’s Birthday 
Holiday 

 
Valentine’s 
Day 

 

15 
 
 
 
1st – 6th grade 
8:00-1:25 
 

 

16 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

17 
 
 

 

18 
  
P.E. Day 

19 
 
 

20 21 
NO SCHOOL 
 
President’s 
Day Holiday 
 

 

22 
 
 
 
1st – 6th grade 
8:00-1:25 
 

 

23 
 
 
 
 
 

 24 
 
School Site 
Council Meeting 
3:00 to 4:00 p.m. 

25 
 
P.E. Day 
 
End of 2nd 
Trimester 

26 
 
 

27 28 
 
P.E. Day 
 

     


